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 President Message:  Happy Spring fellow “Airstreamers: 

The sun is out, the wind is howling, and the daffodils are blooming -----  

A new season of hope and promise has begun. 

 

Last month we headed to Galveston, TX to the Mardi Gras Airstream Rally---Great fun, but 

cold and windy. Our trip down south was an experience in itself!!  

 

Our first rally will be a rolling rally to Region 8’s rally in Amana, Iowa is less than a month away. 

It is a come and go rally, i.e.—if you can make the entire trip, join us in Sedalia and Hannibal 

Missouri.  Even if you aren’t planning on going to Amana, please consider joining us in 

Sedalia, MO and/or Hannibal, MO or share the entire rolling rally with us!!!! 

Safe travels, warm weather, and good health to all!!!! 

 

Rolling Rally Agenda  

April 25 – 27th.  Missouri State Fairgrounds, Sedalia, MO.  NO reservations are needed, but 

please let me know if you  are coming so I  can give you our camping location.  If you goggle 

the fairgrounds, the location is called “inner campgrounds” on the map.  The price is $30/night.  

The entrance is north of gate 6 on Clarenoon Rd.  There is a “Campground Entrance” sign.    

 

April 25:  Social Hour @ 4:30, dinner on your own.  

 

April 26:  Social Hour @ 4:30, dinner at 5:30.  Bring a side to share and serving pieces, 

including a bowl!  

 

April 27: 8:00 coffee and pastries.  Head to HANNIBAL by 10:30----or whenever!!   
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April 27 – 30.   We are camping at the Mark Twain Cave and Campground.  Call them (1-573 

231-1000) for reservations.  Tell them you are with the Missouri Greater Ozarks Airstream club.  

I have lots F1 thru F10 and the pavilion saved for us.  The price is $40 + taxes and fees/night.  

 

April 27: Social hour @ 5:00.  Dinner on your own.  

 

April 28: Social hour @ 5:00.  Dinner at 6:00.  Bring a meat to grill and a side to share.  

 

April 29: Social hour @ 5:00.  Dinner on your own    

 

April 30: 8:00 coffee and pastries.  Head to Amana, Iowa to Region 8 Rally.  

 

PLEASE EMAIL OR TEXT ME IF YOU WILL BE BLESSING US WITH YOUR PRESENCE AT 

EITHER OR BOTH LOCATIONS!!   5JMATHIAS12@GMAIL.COM OR 417-619-2097.  

 

Jane Mathias, President 

 

 

2025 Rallies  

Right now, there are NO future rallies planned for our club. So, if you have an idea, have a 

question about hosting a rally, or if you have a great idea for a location for a rally. You can also 

do a no host rally where all you do is find a place and set it up and everybody comes and does 

their own thing. PLEASE let Colette Krupco at krupjc15@outlook.com or me Jane Mathias 

5jmathias12@gmail.com. We can help you and answer questions.  

 

April 24 to 29 2025 Rolling Rally to Amana Colonies. Rally Host Steve and Jane Mathias 

more info coming. 

April 30 to May 4 Region 8 Rally will be held at the Amana Colonies in Amana IA. 

August 23 to 28, 2025The International Rally will be held in York, PA.  

 

Members 

We still need a volunteer to be for a Recording Secretary (which requires taking notes one 

meeting a year and reading those minutes the following year meeting).  A 2nd Vice President, 

a Corresponding Secretary, and a Directory Editor. Please contact Jane Mathia if interested 

at 5jmathias12@gmail.com. Or Colette Krupco at krupjc15@outlook.com 

 

Directory Editor Colette Krupco 

mailto:5jmathias12@gmail.com
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Nobody has volunteered to do the membership directory so I will put a Membership list on the 

Missouri Greater Ozark website (airstreamclub.org/missouri-greater-ozark) with just names 

and BRN (membership number) then you can look them up in the International Membership 

Directory.    

         

             Announcement: 

    Received a text from Jane Mathias on Steve he had triple bypass on March 29th and is doing well, 

he will have restrictions on lifting, pulling, pushing. Please keep them in your prayers. 

            Please welcome new members John Baker and Charles McFarland BRN 5858 

   Next newsletter June 2025 

             

 

FOLLOW YOUR DREAMS WITH YOUR AIRSTREAM 
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